Email to send to First-Year Honors Students before the end of the fall semester:

Congratulations on nearing the end of  your first semester at {institution}! 

We know what it’s like to be new on campus. Setting yourself apart can be challenging among other high achieving students. If your fall semester GPA is a 3.5 or higher, you will receive an invitation to join Alpha Lambda Delta Academic Honor Society. Joining can open doors for you and offer opportunities to stand out, be recognized, and enjoy a more well-rounded college experience at {institution}.

The invitation to join Alpha Lambda Delta may not be the only honor society invitation you’ll receive. You may be wondering which honor organizations are legitimate and which ones might be scams or only after your money. Alpha Lambda Delta is accredited with the Association of College Honor Societies, the nation’s only certifying agency for college and university honor societies. ACHS sets standards for organizational excellence and for scholastic eligibility, so you can be assured that Alpha Lambda Delta is a credible organization. We have been active at {institution} since {year-founded}!

We hope you will take advantage of this opportunity to join our national community of scholars.
Sincerely,
